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I strongly oppose this bill. The language in it is vague, overly broad, and invites 

severe overreach and violation of the fundamental rights and civil liberties of 

Oregonians. There have been no thoughtful provisions or discussion of data privacy, 

transparency, or accountability. At this moment of profound threat to our democracy, 

this bill would accelerate the breakdown of the rule of law and human rights.  


